
UNITED STATES 

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 


REGION III 

2443 WARRENVILLE ROAD, SUITE 210 


LISLE, ILLINOIS 60532-4352 


OCT 0 3 2012 

Bryant Esch 
Radiation Safety Officer 
ThyssenKrupp Waupaca, Inc. 
Tower Road 
P.O. Box 249 
Waupaca, WI 54981 

Dear Mr. Esch, 

We are currently reviewing your request to amend the name on your U.S. Nuclear Regulatory 
Commission license. During our review, we have determined there has been a potential 
transfer of control of the license. Title 10 of the Code of Federal Regulations, Section 30.34(b) 
requires licensees to provide full information and obtain NRC's prior written consent before 
transferring control of the license. Please provide the following information concerning changes 
of control. If any items are not applicable, so state. 

1. 	 Provide a complete description of the transaction (transfer of stocks or assets, or 
merger). Indicate whether the name has changed and include the new name. Include the 
name and telephone number of a licensee contact whom NRC may contact if more 
information is needed. 

2. 	 Describe any changes in personnel or duties that relate to the licensed program. Include 
training and experience for new personnel. 

3. 	 Describe any changes in the organization, location, facilities, equipment, or procedures 
that relate to the licensed program. 

4. 	 Describe the status of the surveillance program (surveys, wipe tests, quality control) at 
the present time and the expected status at the time that control is to be transferred. 

5. 	 Confirm that all records concerning the safe and effective decommissioning of the facility 
will be transferred to the transferee or to NRC, as appropriate. These records include 
documentation of surveys of ambient radiation levels and fixed and/or removable 
contamination, including methods and sensitivity. 

6. 	 Confirm that the transferee will abide by all constraints, conditions, requirements, and 
commitments of the transferor or that the transferee will submit a complete description of 
the proposed licensed program. 



Please respond in writing within 21 calendar days (by October 19, 2012) by referencing control 
number 578147 to facilitate proper handling in our office. If you have any questions, please 
contact me at (630) 829-9607. 

In accordance with 10 Code of Federal Regulations 2.390 of the NRC's "Rules of Practice," a 
copy of this letter and its enclosure will be available electronically for public inspection in the 
NRC Public Document Room or from the NRC's Agencywide Documents Access and 
Management System (ADAMS), accessible from the NRC Web site at 
http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html. 

Sincerely, 

Jennifer L. Bishop 
Materials Licensing Branch 
Region III 

License No. 48-15031-01 
Docket No. 030-08461 

Enclosure: Amendment No. 16 
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